
Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment Friday 10th June

Dear Parents,

Well, what a day we had yesterday! I’m blown away by all our parents' support and our
children had a wonderful time taking part in our first ever carnival!

Arts Week
This week, we have been celebrating Arts week. For the first time since
Covid regulations, our children were able to work in vertical groups from
reception to Year 6. It was absolutely delightful to see our oldest children
acting as mentors and supporting their younger peers in school. The children
each chose a group and teacher to work with and worked hard for 3
afternoons this week to create some spectacular carnival floats. It was
wonderful for our staff and students to get to know other members of our
school community.

Jubilee Carnival
Not to be upstaged by the Jubilee pageant, we set to run the first ever Atlantic Carnival.
Wow, our children and staff certainly made us proud. Our Carnival was set to demonstrate
the ‘Best of British’ and it certainly did just that. We had everything from Flying birds, to
playing cards, to a float demonstrating the best of the British weather (including Wellington
boots!), sports stars, dancers and a collection of corgis to name just a few.

Thank Yous!
It’s obviously a large operation running an event like a carnival and we couldn't make it
happen without the support of our amazing staff and community. First, I can thank our
parents who worked with us and our slightly evolving plans throughout the week. I'd also like
to thank all the staff who have worked incredibly not only with our students but behind the
scenes, packing picnics, setting up band organisation and logistics. Finally, I’d like to thank
students, both Primary & Secondary, for taking part and throwing themselves into the event.

We’ve got many more events coming up over the summer term and hope to see as many of
you as possible for more celebrations.

Miss Heppell

Heroes of the Week
To enjoy our virtual Heroes
assembly, please click here

Congratulations to all our
heroes this week

June
Monday 13th - People Who

Changed the World Day Year 2
Thursday 16th - Kingston

Maurward Trip Reception
Friday 17th - Sleepover at School

Year 3
Monday 20th - Carey Camp Year 5
Tuesday 21st Monkey World Trip

Year 2
Wednesday 22 - Harry Potter Day

- All Year Groups
Thursday 23rd - INSET

Friday 25th - Additional Bank
Holiday for the Jubilee

Monday 27th - Careers Week All
Years

Tuesday 28th - Bio Blitz
Wednesday 29th - Buddens

Residential Year 6
Wednesday 29th - Virtual Parents

Evening Reception to Year 5

July
Friday 1st Stay and Play New

Reception Classes
Tuesday 5th Transition Day

Wednesday 6th Open Evening
Thursday 7th Primary Sports Day

Friday 8th Sleepover at School
Year 6

Tuesday 12th - Year 6 Parents
Evening

Thursday 14th Primary Dance Day

Please ensure school visit
consent is ticked on the SIMS

parent app to ensure  trip
permission is granted.

https://youtu.be/q588MbCS9Ls

